
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Advancing the Well-Being of Youth in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Next Door Solutions to Domestic Violence, 
located at 234 E. Gish Road, Suite 200, San Jose, CA 95112. 
 
The funding would be used to expand age appropriate, culturally responsive youth violence 
prevention programming for youth exposed to domestic violence in their families; youth at risk 
of, or in, an unhealthy relationship; and those that may be harming or at risk of harming a dating 
partner.   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


